LAFCO MEMORANDUM

SANTA BARBARA LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION
105 East Anapamu Street ¢ Santa Barbara CA 93101 e (805) 568-3391 ¢ Fax (805) 568-2249

July 2, 2015 (Agenda)

TO: Each Member of the Commission

FROM:  Paul Hood QX
Executive Officer

SUBJECT:  Report on Nominations to the CALAFCO Board of Directors

This is an Informational Report. No Action is Necessary

The 2016 CALAFCO Recruitment Committee is now accepting nominations for the 2015/16
CALAFCO Board of Directors election. The election will be conducted during the regional
caucuses at the Annual Conference on Thursday, September 2, 2015. The deadline to submit a

completed nomination packet is Monday, August 3, 2015. CALAFCO’s correspondence on this
matter is attached.

Commissioner Welt’s two-year term on the CALAFCO Board of Directors ends this year.
Commissioner Welt has decided not to run for re-election. For the Commission’s information,
CALAFCO’s Coastal Region has openings for Public and City seats.

If any other Commissioner is interested in one of these seats, please let me know.

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.
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